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FOOD TO FUEL YOUR LIFE

Dear Goddard School Family,

We are excited to announce we will be transitioning to Lunch
Direct for school lunch orders beginning in March!

This change will go into effect Monday, March 4th (meaning that you
will soon be able to order on the new site for lunches delivered March 4th).
The food will continue to be the same fresh + nutritious options, with an
even better ordering experience for families!

What changes can you expect?

1. Families will be able to manage their orders in an easy-to-read
calendar format

2. We will be able to extend the weekly ordering deadline to Thursdays at
midnight weekly. Plus, there will be a "late order" window until Friday at
midnight.

3. Many families have benefitted from our current weekly subscription
offering, and Lunch Direct will be offering a subscription option within the
first few weeks of March.

What do you need to do?

1. Set Up Your Lunch Direct Account: By Friday 2/23, you will receive
information for setting up your Lunch Direct account. For those of you that
have previously used Lunch Direct, your login info will be the same as
before.

Please note: Orders fulfilled the week of February 26éth will run through our
current ordering system.

Questions? Please don’t hesitate to reach out to emilyesnacklabnwa.com
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